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Ms. Twcv BR.\UN
Director of Environmental Assessment and Licensing
Mani:oba Conservation
123 \Iain Street. Suite 160
Winnipeu. Manitoba R5C I A5

Dear Ms. Braun: March 28, 2011

Re: Environment License Act 1557 E R Extension

Furherto m’ request on December215t.2010. e are continuinuto remoe ood from EMI. Di.

As noted in previous correspondence. we do intend to have wood removed by December 3l,
2011 but may require additional tme related to road and bridge removals next \inter.

Therefore. we are requesting an e.’iension of Environment Act License NO. 1557 ER to
complete activities to move wood from the FML DI and complete road closure vork on the
license. Ideally, we would request an extension to March 31, 2012.

If you or your staff requires additional information, please do not hesitate to contact meat (81 9-
627-4879 or Bob Durocher at (204)-367-5226.

Sincerely.
/ /

F

-lason Linkewich, FCMA
Vice-President - Fibre Supply Strategy

cc: Tembec — Bob Durocher
John Dojack
EHse Dasdick


